6/7/22, 9:52 AM Mail - Jerome Manarchuck - Outlook

[EXTERNAL]: RE: KWSU(AM) (BSTA-20220525AAB) - Notice of Resumption of Full Power
Operation

Barry Persh <bpersh@graymillerpersh.com>
Tue 6/7/2022 8:56 AM
To: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>

Cc: Joshua Turiel <jturiel@graymillerpersh.com>

You don't often get email from bpersh@graymillerpersh.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please
use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Jerry,

Following up on the email below, please note that KWSU(AM), Pullman, WA (Facility ID 71025) resumed full
power, licensed operation as of 6/2/2022, such that the STA referenced below is no longer needed.

Thanks,
Barry

Barry S. Persh | Gray Miller Persh LLP
2233 Wisconsin Ave. NW, Ste. 226, Washington, DC 20007
(202) 776-2458 | bpersh@graymillerpersh.com

This message from the law firm of Gray Miller Persh LLP may contain confidential or privileged information.

Disclosure or use of any part of this message by persons other than the intended recipient is prohibited.

From: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 11:36 AM

To: Barry Persh <bpersh@graymillerpersh.com>

Subject: KWSU(AM) (BSTA-20220525AAB) - Granted 5/27/2022

Barry,
Please see the attached STA grant letter for AM station KWSU(AM).

Regards
Jerry

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Enginecer

Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
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